
Primrose Hill Primary School 
 Princess Road, Regent’s Park, London NW1 8JL 
 Tel:   020 7722 8500   
admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk   
 ​www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk 
 
 
Thursday 13th September  2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 6 – School Journey Osmington Bay PGL : ​Monday 8th to Friday 12th July 2019  
As explained in this morning’s Curriculum Meeting, Year 6 children will take part in a residential trip to                                   
Osmington Bay, which is a PGL Activity Centre. As discussed in our meeting, we would love for every child                                     
in Year 6 to go on this trip as it is part of the Year 6 Curriculum. Please visit the website to find more                                               
information about the centre:  
 ​http://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/adventure-holidays/centres/osmington-bay 
 
Costs: The full cost of the journey is £325, which as we explained, is heavily subsidised by the school and                                       
also through fund raising by FOPH (Friends of Primrose Hill). This includes all transport, meals and                               
accommodation. For families eligible for FSM (Free School Meals) it will cost £250.  
 
At this stage, we need to confirm numbers. Please complete the slip below and return it to the office by                                       
Thursday 20th September 2018. ​We will also need a ​deposit of £50 by Wednesday 3rd October 2018​.                                 
This will confirm your child’s place. The balance can either be paid in one payment or instalments for which                                     
we have payment cards available. The final payment will need to made by ​Monday 1st July 2019, a week                                      
before we leave for the trip.  
 
If you have any more questions about School Journey to Osmington Bay, please come and see any                                 
member of Year 6 or SLT.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Mireille Alwan  
Assistant Headteacher  
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Child’s name: ____________________________ Class name:______________________ 
 
Please tick one of the following:  
 

  I give my child permission to attend School Journey to Osmington Bay from 8th -12th July 2019 and 
will pay a deposit of £50 by 3rd October 2018.  
 

  I DO NOT give my child permission to attend School Journey to Osmington Bay. ​Please state a 
reason:  
 

Head Teacher:   Robin Warren 
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